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4 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RSE CONSULTATION 

 

To ensure you have as much information as possible regarding our curriculum, please find attached to this 

letter a copy of our RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) policy.  

 

As we approach the first PSHE dropdown day of this academic year on Thursday 19 October 2023, I 

thought it prudent to once again share this policy with you and offer the opportunity for you to get in 

touch by Wednesday 11 October if you have any questions about our policy or indeed, would like to 

discuss any topics with me. If that is the case, please do email me on sthornton@wgacademy.org.uk and will 

be more than happy to respond to you via email or arrange a phone conversation.  

 

As RSE is a statutory required element of our curriculum, I also attach another document outlining the 

expectations of what students will know by the time they leave the West Grantham Secondary Academy at 

the end of Year 11. Please be assured that all RSE content has been carefully planned to be age-appropriate, 

but as mentioned, please get in touch if you wish to discuss anything further.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

Stevie Thornton 

Assistant Principal  
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